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Cupar 
NEWSLETTER 

 

November  

2018  

FALL 
  Meetings 

Council meeting – Tuesday, Nov 20 @ 

7:00 pm 

Fire Meeting – Tuesday, Nov 13 @ 

7:30 pm 

  Office Closed 

Our Town Office will be closed Nov 12, 

2018.  We will re open Tuesday, Nov 13. 

  Rememberance Day 

Service at the Cupar Town Hall 

November 11 @ 10:30 am. 

  Transfer Site 

Transfer site is now closed for the 

season. 

 

  FLU SHOT 

The Flu shot will be available at the Cupar Town Hall from 

10:00 am to 1:00 pm on November 8th.   

     

 
 

“A lot of people like 

snow. I find it to be 

an unnecessary 

freezing of water.”      

Carl Reiner 
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  AROUND THE TOWN 

• Soon the snow will be flying and our staff will be out there to ensure the roadways are clear for ease of 

pass.  Please ensure your vehicles and garbage/recycle bins do not remain on the roads creating 

obstacles for us to do our job.  Help us by making sure the road is clear and ready for snow removal and, 

in warm days, the flow of water from rains and melting.   

• FOREVER IN MOTION – don’t forget that every Monday, Wednesday and Friday the Forever in Motion 

group meets from 9-10:30 am.  Stop on by and exercise for a better you. 

• Flu shots at the Cupar Town Hall on November 8th from 10-1. 

• Recycle day this month is November 20th. 

• Don’t forget the Fire Department is fundraising with a Poker Night on November 23rd.  Come on out and 

play or watch some poker, have a few drinks and help support our local Volunteer Fire Department. 

• Our neighboring Provinces change their times on November 4 with them rolling back their clocks one (1) 

hour.  Please remember the adjustment of the times for your favorite tv shows too!   

• School Zones – please make sure you are watching for running kids and running adults to catch the 

kids.  No need to for anyone to get hurt while kids are having fun. 

 

  THANK YOU! 

On behalf of the family of Shirley Gamerschlag, we would like to express a heart filled thank you to everyone for 

their love and support throughout her illness.  Special thanks to the Cupar Lions for the donation that enabled 

her and her family to go to Edmonton for assessment for a liver transplant.  Shirley was very grateful and 

overwhelmed by the kindness and compassion that was shown to her from everyone. 

 John Gamerschlag 

 

 WALKING AFTER 5 PM 

The days are getting shorter and it is getting dark much earlier.  People are still getting out trying to enjoy the 

last few days of nice weather when we get it by going for walks.  We are asking the public to think of safety 

while doing so.  When you wear dark clothes while walking in the evening light or darkness you are very hard to 

see.  Please ensure you wear some sort of reflective clothing so vehicles can see you in the duller evening light 

or rainy/overcast days. 

Drivers may not see you and we do not want an accident to happen. 

CUPAR NEWS 
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 St. Paul Lutheran Church 

      As we enter the last 2 months of the calendar year, we are entering the last month of the church 

year.  Advent begins Dec 2nd, and with that comes all our busy events around food!  The Lutheran Women’s 

Missionary League-Canada society and FaithLife chapter of St Paul are hosting our famous “Soup, Sandwich 

and A Bake Sale Lunch” on Sat Nov 3 from 11 am to 1 pm.  Take-out and delivery are available, as well as a 

chairlift to our church’s basement.  Cost is $7/adult.  Thank you to our supporters!  All monies go towards 

mission/charitable organization projects. 

      Thank-you to our volunteers who have beautifully decorated the sanctuary this fall, especially for 

Thanksgiving and Reformation services. Can’t wait to see what the Christmas season brings! 

      Our ladies’ group meets for Bible study on Mon Nov 12 @ 7:30 pm with a business meeting to follow.  All 

ladies are welcome to attend. We are focussing on projects for our Lutheran camps and campers for next 

year.  We are making and signing encouragement cards for our young campers as they leave home for a week 

in the country.  If you have extra blank notecards and would like to donate to us,  or even sign an 

encouragement card, then you are welcome!  We are collecting used poptabs for Regina’s 2 hospitals for 

wheelchairs plus there is a Saskatchewan Environmental company that saves tabs and turns them in for money 

for kids with cancer issues.  We collect used stamps for the Canadian Bible Society for their mission projects as 

well as Canadian Tire money for our Camp Lutherland near Fort Qu’Appelle.  There is a can in the entranceway 

for these items or give to any church member.  THANK-YOU! 

 Confirmation classes continue on Wednesdays from 4-5 pm for our grade 6/7 students who want to learn more 

about their faith. 

       There is a Camp Lutherland Fundraising dinner on Fri Nov 16 @ Good Shepherd Lutheran Church, 

Regina.  You can call our church office for more details or to reserve a ticket, which is about $70/person, in 

which about half is a taken as a receipted donation. 

      We are hosting the Shalom bingo on Mon Nov 19, and we take turns assisting our pastor in the monthly 

Wednesday morning services. 

      December 2nd is our big Prayer Partner reveal!  We will reveal ourselves to our secret prayer partner at this 

9 am service and give a $10 token gift, and then pick our new secret prayer partners for 2019 during our coffee 

hour.  If you plan to be away and want to participate for next year, please talk to Silvia who is organizing this 

project. 

      Worship service times are: 1st, 3rd, 5th Sundays at 9 am; 2nd and 4th Sundays at 11 am with Holy 

Communion celebrated.  For any office inquiries, please call 723-4899. 

 We are on Facebook and you can look us up at “St. Paul Lutheran Church, Cupar”  and like us! 

 Diane Dennis 
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Main Street has a solid center line.  Highways has now 
come and painted the lines as of 11:00 October 30. 

People driving vehicles are not to cross that middle line.  
Please do not cross the middle line to park on the other 
side of Main Street.  Please go the end and turn around 
so you are on the side of the road you wish to be.  This 

may avoid receiving tickets. 

Please obey all speed limits within the town as well.  
This really helps ensuring everyone’s safety. 

                     

 

SOLID LINES ON MAIN STREET 
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  FUN FACTS 

• You can’t hum while holding your nose closed. 

• Women have twice as many pain receptors on their body than men. But a much higher pain 

tolerance. 

• For every human on Earth there are 1.6 million ants. 

• The giraffe’s tongue is so long that they can lick the inside of their own ear. 

• Ever wonder where the phrase “It’s raining cats and dogs” comes from? In the 17th century many 

homeless cats and dogs would drown and float down the streets of England, making it look like it 

literally rained cats and dogs. 

• You are 1% shorter in the evening than in the morning. 

• A man from Britain changed his name to Tim Pppppppppprice to make it harder for telemarketers to 

pronounce. 

• According to Amazon, the most highlighted books on Kindle are the Bible, the Steve Jobs biography, 

and The Hunger Games. 

• Bob Marley’s last words to his son before he died were “Money can’t buy life.” 

• Southern sea otters have flaps of skin under their forelegs that act as pockets. When diving, they use 

these pouches to store rocks and food. 

 

 

 

Cupar Truck Fill 

We have an operational truck fill for 

RM residents who want drinking 

water.  Cost is $1.00/25 gallons 

and the truck fill accepts loonies. 

 

Cupar Taxes 

Tax Notices were sent out in July so to get your best deal, 

payment should be received within the month of November to 

get the discount off of the Municipal portion.  The discount will 

be gone the end of this month with the full Municipal portion 

to be paid in December. 

Please note – Any payments made online may not 

necessarily make it to our office that same day.  It can take up 

to 5 business days to be received so if you make your 

payment for taxes (or utilities for that matter) on the last day 

of the month they will not make it to us until the following 

month. 

In order to receive any discounts on your taxes or avert 

any interest charges, payments must be received in the 

office prior to month end. 

 

Town of Cupar 

Box 397 

116 Stanley Street 

Cupar, Saskatchewan 

S0G 0Y0 

 

www.townofcupar.com 

 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

306-723-4324 phone 

306-723-4644 fax 
 

http://www.townofcupar.com/
mailto:townofcupar1@sasktel.net
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